
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
August 12, 2009 
 
Julie P. Orchard, Commission Secretary 
Public Service Commission of Utah 
Heber M. Wells Building, 4th Floor 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, UT  84114 
 

Re:  Docket No. 07-057-04 - Filing of Audit Report - In the Matter of the 
Request of the Division of Public Utilities for Enforcement Action 
Under the Natural Gas Pipeline Safety Act against Questar Gas 
Company 
 

Dear Ms. Orchard:  
 

In accordance with the Commission’s November 20, 2008 Order 
approving the Settlement Stipulation in the above-referenced docket, the Division 
of Public Utilities hereby submits for a filing five copies of the consultant’s audit 
report concerning Questar Gas Company’s current policies and procedures 
regarding emergency call processing and response procedures; emergency 
evacuation procedures; scene control; gas migration; and operator’s training and 
qualification for employees performing these tasks.  A pdf file of the audit report 
will be submitted electronically.  No confidential information is included in the 
audit report.  Please contact me if you have any questions. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
Patricia E. Schmid  
Assistant Attorney General for 
the Division of Public Utilities  

     
 
cc:   Philip Powlick 
 Al Zadeh 
 Colleen Larkin Bell 
 Abigail E. Magrane 


